3rd January 2018



Dear Parents

As part of our topic 'Which materials should the three pigs use to build a house?' we will be making our own model buildings in our Design Technology lessons.

Next week we will design our buildings/houses and the following week we will begin making them.

As many of you are already aware we have already requested small boxes, containers, junk modelling materials to enable children to build their buildings. We would appreciate if you can begin sending these into school as soon as possible, as we will need them for the design stage next week.

Any containers sent in, will be pooled together as a class, so children are able to choose what they would like, to make their building. Therefore we would appreciate as many small boxes/containers as possible. These can be plastic or cardboard and should be no bigger than a cereal box.

Please can you ensure you don't send in any containers that have contained tablets, nuts, coconuts, eggs or peas.

Thank you for any help you are able to give and if you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask any of the Year 1 staff.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Mrs Hughes and Miss Allen